Under the terms of The Health Act 2006, The Barn Theatre is a “smoke-free” building.

However, where the artistic integrity of a performance makes it appropriate for someone taking part in that performance to smoke, smoking can be allowed.

PLEASE NOTE THAT SMOKING WILL TAKE PLACE ON STAGE AS PART OF THIS PERFORMANCE.

